
May 17, 1972 
 
The town board met at the town hall to review the real estate assessments for 1972.  

 
A special meeting with Eureka Estates in regard to black dirt removal from 20 acres in 
their subdivision.  Due to our engineers opinion on removing black dirt from this area 
they were not given a permit to mine black dirt till our engineer and their engineer take 

some more borings and percolation tests. 
 
Ordinance no. 1, 10, 12, 14 and 13 were approved and ordered published in Dakota 
County Tribune. 

 
Adam’s and Mattefy were notified to check black dirt removal area. 


